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This proposed project represents the latest in never-ending tax payer funded congestion
improvement projects for this same stretch of the I405 over the last forty years. As soon as one is
completed, the next begins. None of these has really worked. None of these has been a mass transit
solution! We pay taxes of every conceivable form to maintain a functional road system, and now
you are proposing that we fund another improvement project and then pay ongoing tolls to actually
use the theoretically improved road. We keep taking the same approach to this issue and expect a
different outcome. Insanity defined! When will we stop the madness and move towards a mass
transit solution instead of adding another lane for more cars?


